NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the City of Irwin City Council will conduct a public hearing during the regular council meeting on Tuesday, February 7, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. at the Swan Valley Elementary School Library, 3389 Swan Valley Hwy., Irwin, ID 83428, enter at the North entrance. The purpose of the public hearing is to receive public testimony on a new City of Irwin Comprehensive Plan, and to replace the previous plan with this updated Plan. A copy of the new Plan, and an updated future land use map, is available on the City of Irwin Website, www.CityofIrwin.com, under Forms, in Planning and Zoning section.
This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Section 67-6509 and 67-6511 Idaho Code, and all amendments thereof.

DATED this 11th  day of January, 2023. 

CITY OF IRWIN
By___________________________ 
(SEAL)



    

Kelly Palmer, City Clerk
Published:
January 20, 2023 and January 27, 2023.
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